
Class Three Newsletter – 19.5.17 

This Week... 

We all stepped into our dancing shoes on Wednesday as we all had the opportunity to create 

and perform a street dance. The dance teacher who worked with the children commented on 

their musicality and I was impressed by their ability to work as a team. Well done Class3. We 

have started a new unit in English on non-chronological reports. We have been researching the 

main features of the genre and started collecting facts which we can use when writing our own 

leaflet about the Romans. This has involved fact finding from books but also using online 

materials and we are improving at identifying relevant information. We are also busy practising 

our handwriting. Some of us have acquired bad habits which we are now working hard to undo. 

Whilst handwriting is not the most important aspect of the writing process, neat presentation 

sets a good example and raises the profile of our work. We have revisited fractions this week 

after it became clear that the children were struggling with this during assessment. They now 

seem much clearer on the steps needed to solve a fraction of an amount and we shall continue 

to work on this during morning work. 

Important Dates... 

 

Week beg: 22.5.17 – Multi-Faith / Multi 

Cultural Week 

 

Sponsor money due in  by 12th June 

 

Monday – Class 3 - Open Door - 3.20pm – 

3.40pm - please come and have a chat about 

your child or feel free to come and look at the 

work we have been doing in class. 

 

 

Don’t Forget 

 
There will be no newsletter next week – have a 

lovely holiday.  

 

New lunch menus available after half term. 

 

Swimming kits are needed each Friday. 

 

Water bottles should only contain water please! 

Fidget Spinners 
We have enjoyed the latest craze in school but we 

are making next week the last few days when they 

can be brought into school. 

 

Special News! 

 

Christian Value Certificate – forgiveness 

Rubie Derbyshire 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Libby Bennett 

 

Writer of the Week –  

Jaidon Vickers 

Next Week... 

Next week we shall be having a Multi-Faith/ 

Cultural Week. During the week, Class 3 are 

going to be studying Sikhism and learning about 

what life is like for a Sikh. Tolerance and 

understanding of other faiths is an important 

part of life and our exciting week will 

incorporate both our British and Christian 

values. We will apply our new learning into our 

writing and there will be opportunities for 

creating beautiful artwork too. We will 

celebrate as a school on Friday, sharing all our 

new found knowledge and understanding. 


